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November 16, 2023 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
Re: City of Vaughan Toy Drive in support of the 2023 CP24 CHUM Christmas Wish 
 
I am pleased to invite your business to participate in the City of Vaughan’s 14th Annual Toy Drive, a 
meaningful cause that speaks to more than just donating a toy – it is about giving hope. There is perhaps 
no greater gift than putting a smile on a child’s face on Christmas morning. After all, that is what this time 
of year is truly all about. 
  
Now more than ever, it is important to work together as a community to ensure everyone has a happy 
holiday. As a valued partner in this initiative, your generosity will support countless children and families 
in need. 
  
The City of Vaughan will collect donations of new, unwrapped toys for children aged newborn to 18 years 
from Thursday, Nov. 16 to Monday, Dec. 11 at Vaughan City Hall, City of Vaughan Community Centres, Fire 
Stations, and Vaughan Public Libraries. Gift cards and cheques are also welcome. Please see the attached 
poster for more information. 
  
To confirm your participation please complete the online registration form at vaughan.ca/festive. By 
registering, your company name will be recognized in our list of donors. 
  
All donations will be directed to the CP24 CHUM Christmas Wish, which supplies registered charitable 
organizations, social service agencies, churches, and community centres with new, unwrapped toys and 
financial donations throughout the GTA. 
  
On behalf of the thousands of children and families who will benefit from your kindness, we hope you join 
this noble mission. Together, we can bring hope to people who need it most this holiday season! 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Steven Del Duca 
Mayor 
 
Attachment: Toy Drive Poster 

https://forms.office.com/r/1hXUAsjHEm
https://www.vaughan.ca/residential/recreation-programs-and-fitness/events/festive-celebrations/toy-drive
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